Shaun David Cramphorn Information Officer

Export Credits Guarantee Department

20th May 2013

PO Box 2200 2 Exchange Tower Harbour Exchange Square London E14 9GS

T 020 7512 7035

L.C. Looi request-161438-11a746a5@whatdotheyknow.com w http://www.ukexportfinance.gov.uk

E information.access@ecgd.gsi.gov.uk

Dear L.C. Looi

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION UNDER THE FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000: FOI(13)40

I refer to your request for information (set out below in italics) dated 15th May 2013, which has been considered under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 ("FOIA").

"Can you provide me with the following information under the Freedom Of Information Act 2000:-

- (a) addresses of any empty buildings (be it commercial or residential or industrial or industrial or storage facility etc) which belongs to yourselves
- (b) addresses of any buildings (be it commercial or residential or industrial or storage or medical facility) which belongs to yourselves, that are scheduled to be vacant in the next 12 months for whatever reason.
- (c) if possible, type of use (eg. storage, office, warehouse, training, staff accommodation, medical facility etc) of those buildings referred to in (a) and (b)
- (d) if possible, approximate date (month and year) from which it became empty or will become empty, of those buildings referred to in (a) and (b)"
- (a) None
- (b) None
- (c) Not Applicable
- (d) Not Applicable

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. You should quote the reference number above in any future communications.

You may appeal against ECGD's decision-making in respect of this request by asking for an internal review to be carried out. If you wish to request an internal review you should write to Tahir Ahmed, Senior Information Officer, ECGD, PO Box 2200, 2 Exchange Tower, Harbour Exchange Square, London E14 9GS, or email information.access@ecgd.gsi.gov.uk.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, assuming you request one, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a complaint you should write to Tahir Ahmed at the above address.

Yours sincerely,

Shaun David Cramphorn Information Officer



